
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council  

   

FROM: Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 

 

DATE: March 6, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: C20-2014-030 Central Health - Postponement Request 

 

The Planning and Zoning Department would like to request a postponement of the above-

mentioned cases to March 26, 2020. The staff is asking for this postponement because the staff is 

still working on the required documents. 

 

If you need additional information, please contact Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director of 

the Planning and Zoning Department, at 512-974-3207. 

 

 

 

 

Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director/Interim Lead 

Planning and Zoning Department 

 

xc: Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 

 Spencer Cronk, City Manager 


